
Cambridge Yacht Club

July 30th, 2021

Dear Log Canoe Skipper,

We are pleased to welcome you to the Cambridge Yacht Club and to have you and your crew members
with us on the 82nd Anniversary of the first Governor Hicks Trophy for Log Canoes.   Enclosed are your
“Sailing Instructions” and the” Schedule of Events”. To register for the weekend, please use the Regatta
Network website address provided in paragraph 2 of the Sailing Instructions.  What follows is an attempt
to answer the likely questions you may have about the race weekend.

Saturday’s events begin with a short Skipper’s Meeting at 0830 in our clubhouse where coffee and
donuts will be provided courtesy of the Race Chair. Our Gazebo opens at noon and, following race #1,
we will be cooking hamburgers or hot dogs, both served with chips and a soda, at a cost of $15 which
includes tax and a small tip.  The Bar will also be open for those who wish something stronger to drink. If
you and your crew wish to purchase lunch from the Gazebo we would appreciate receiving a head count
at the skippers meeting Saturday morning.  We also need to know if you need support for any other
lunch plans you may have.

Please join us following the afternoon race. Sailors will gather in the Gazebo where the first drink will be
provided by CYC, using the drink tickets each skipper will receive in the morning meeting.  Saturday
evening we will have live music playing outside from 4:30 to 7:30. Dinner will be served in the Club
House.  The Club Menu and any weekly specials are posted on our website at
http://www.cambridgeyachtclub.com/dining.  All are invited to attend however we need advance
reservations, particularly if full crews will be joining us.

Following Sunday’s race, crews will gather in the gazebo for complementary beer, sodas and water..

We need to know what accommodations are needed for your Log Canoe and support boats.  We have
four 50 ft. foot slips and ten 60 ft. no cost slips available. The slip widths are 22.5 ft. for the 50 and 25 ft.
for the 60.  These are the same slips competitors used in prior CYC regattas. Feel free to stage your boats
at CYC during the week of the 16th - please communicate your needs to the Race Chair in advance.

Please call or text me with the answers to the questions outlined above and any other questions you
may have.   We look forward to seeing you on August the 21st!

Sincerely,

Trevor Carouge
Race Chair
443.786.1061
tcarouge@gmail.com

http://www.cambridgeyachtclub.com/dining

